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Dear Friends of CBM, 

Pray for the children and teens who are hearing the gospel this summer
at all our CBM camps. Pray that lives would be forever changed for the
glory of God! Please pray for safety and for supernatural energy and
godly love to flow from counselors, staff, speakers, cooks, and everyone
else involved in this amazing ministry!
 

 

Camp Ozone Up-Date

Fundraising is at $65,000 out of the needed
$200,000! CBM did have to take out a mortgage for
this, but as soon as it's paid off, ownership of Camp
Ozone can be transferred from CBM National to an
independent, local Board.  Please continue to pray for
God to lay it on the hearts of His people to give. Giving can be done online at:
https://www.continuetogive.com/cbmcampozone or by mailing a check to CBM at 160
Bear Lodge Drive, Townsend, TN 37882.

Brent Woodard, Camp Ozone’s new Director, and family have moved on site May
22nd!  Please be in prayer for their family as they left behind their family and friends in
North Carolina in pursuit of what they believe to be God’s will for their future ministry. 
They are so excited to get started!
 
Countless volunteer hours have been spent preparing the Director’s house for the
Woodard’s arrival.  CBM cannot even begin to express its gratitude for all of the time,
labor, funds, and talent that have been poured into these projects.  Their reward in
heaven is great!
 
Please pray as plans continue for Camp Ozone’s first week of camp, a day camp that
will take place from July 13th-17th!



https://www.continuetogive.com/cbmcampozone

Up Date on our Interns  You can follow each of our interns on their personal Facebook
pages. For more information on how to give toward their support visit our website at:
http://childrensbibleministries.net/internships



http://childrensbibleministries.net/internships



http://childrensbibleministries.net

You are Invited...



http://tuckaleecheeretreatcenter.com

Have a wonderful and blessed summer!
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